
  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Hello 
 
I say this every year and I’ll say it once again. I cannot believe it’s already 
week 6, we’ve been having a blast and we’re only just getting started. 
 
It’s been another two successful weeks at TheirCare as we have welcomed 
back more children to the service and welcomed a new staff member. 
 
As a reminder, with restrictions easing and the return to normal capacity, it is 
recommended to log on to the online portal and double check your child’s and 
or children’s bookings, alternatively you can also contact head office at  
1300 072 410 for further assistance.  
 
TheirCare is about to be taken over! 
 
In the next few weeks, we will be accessing the TheirCare toy library which 
will see us having robots running around the service thanks to our robotics kit. 
I’ve used these before and can guarantee they are a lot of fun and a huge hit 
with the children while providing a great learning experience. 
 
Lastly, it is with great pleasure to introduce our newest staff member Lauren, 
acting as 2IC for the after-school sessions.  
- Jordan 
Coordinator 
 
Hello everyone,  
 
I am very excited to meet everyone. I hope I can share some positive energy 
and fun to the service. I have a Diploma of early childhood. I have been 
working in Early Childhood and Out of school hours care since 2012. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to reach out or pop into the service for a 
friendly hello.  
-Lauren 
Acting 2IC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


